
New Business 

 2020 Season has been Canceled! 

 Anyone who paid for the Horsemanship Clinic or their 2020 

Membership, we will be doing refunds up until October 1st! If 

you do not request you refund by October 1st, we will consider 

it a donation to the club! Contact us for you refund at 

cbbrc98@yahoo.com or by Facebook messenger!  

 We are going to be asking for nominations for the 2021 board 

after October 1st! Stay tuned!  

 If anyone has any ideas on time only nights, jackpot races, or 

any other club buisness, please contact us! We would really 

appreciate the extra input! Again, you can contact us as at 

cbbrc98@yahoo.com or by Facebook messenger!  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

“Warriors are not the ones who 

always Win but they are the ones 

who always Fight!” 

We hope everyone is doing well, we miss you all! We appreciate 

your patience, as our season has been canceled due to this state 

emergency! We are hoping to still host some Time Only’s and 

Jackpot Races! Stay Posted! 

 
Remember to Support the 

Companies that support us! 

 Basin Septic Services: Moses 

Lake: (509) 765-4002 

 Pampered Pet Boutique:  

(509) 765-2994 

 North Central Construction 

Inc.:  

(509) 765-5885  

 Desert Sage Equine Message:  

(208) 407-6663 

 All your sponsors will be 

transferred to the 2021 

season, to make it a great 

one!  
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